
From: Lois Lander
To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Mercy Health Hospital Rockton Ave.
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:36:49 PM

We need an Emergency Room with Doctor in attendance on the west side of Rockford.it is an extra 10 plus miles to
be taken to the Riverside Mercy Hospital on the east side. This also involves people in Winnebago, Pecatonica,
Durand, etc.
Lois Lander
4947 Orchard Ln.
Rockford, Il. 
Phone 815 963-1317
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